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ERRATUM

Please take note of the closing date for Bid No :GAS Q20/2024-25 & Bid No: GAS Q21/2024-25 were
wrongly advertised on municipal notice board and municipal website dated 21 April 2025 (Public
Holiday)

THE CORRECT DATE IS 22 April 2025
We would like to thank you in advance and apologize for any inconvenience caused in this regard.

Enquiries:-Supply Chain Manager : Mr B Sechogela - 053 712 9300/9344

Procurement Officer: SCM




